

D.A.V. Police Public School

Under the direct control of D.A.V. College Managing Committee, New Delhi) Affiliated to CBSE New Delhi: 532059 (to be upgraded up to Senior Secondary)

> Police Lines, Narnaul-123001(Haryana) E-mail: <u>davppsnnl@gmail.com</u>, Website: <u>www.davppsnnl.in</u> Contact No. 01282-254253,254255, 9811459135



Class -IV

ASSIGNMENT 5 SUBJECT- ENGLISH

Section-A (Reading skill)

Q1. Read the passage carefully and answer the following questions.

Kavita's brother is very lazy. His name is Vishal and he is fourteen years old. He wakes up late every morning at around nine. He gets ready very quickly within 20 minutes.

His online classes start at 10 am and end at 3 pm. During his classes, he looks very sad and inactive. He has lunch around 1 o'clock. After having lunch, he rests for 20 minutes as the classes are closed for a while.

As the online classes end, he stands up and runs to play a cricket match. It's one of his favorite games. Some time back, he used to play football but due to an accident, he doesn't like that game.

He completes his homework at night and always eats dinner after completing his work.

i. What is the name of Kavita's brother?

ii. At what time does Vishal take his lunch?

iii. What is the opposite of - 'Inactive'

iv. What is the name of his favorite game?

Q2. Rearrange the word to make the sentence correct.

i) are/ the boys/ playing /football

ii) making/ Shila /card /a beautiful/ is

Q3. Underline the action words.

i) One boy fell down a few times and he cried.

ii) They all turned around and went back.

Q4. Compare the following sentences by using words from the aid box given below:

{ Quietly , slowly , sweetly}

i) The thief entered the house_____.

ii) The old man walked _____.

Q5. Identify the tense in the following sentences and write the name also:

i) A man is playing a guitar.

ii) Isha was reading a book.

Q6. Add a question tag in the following sentences:

i) This girl is singing, _____?

ii) The mother has cooked food , _____?

Q7. Imagine that the rich lady of the story is your aunt. She has written to you how she decided to purchase her portrait. Would you appreciate her purchase, write a letter to your aunt expressing your feelings.

Q8. Why did the artist love after the lady had left the studio ?

Q9. What did King Thrushbeard try to teach the princes?

Q10. Why did Rizi eat the cake?

Q11. Why was the emperor sad and worried?

Q12. How do you know that he is foolish?(The Foolish Man)

SUBJECT - SOCIAL SCIENCE

Q1. Tick (♥) the correct option:

i) The shape of Deccan p	olateau is -	
(a) Rectangular	(b) Triangular	(c) Circular
ii) The Thar desert is loc	ated mainly in -	
(a) Plains	(b) Mountains	(c) Desert
iii) The occupations that	require professional training-	

(a) Scientist and astronaut	(b) Engineer and doctor	(c) Both	
iv) The highest mountain peak of	f South India is -		
(a) Anai Mudai	(b) Nilgiri	(c) Himalaayas	
v) We can get money order throu			
	(b) Requirement	(c) Both	
Q2. Fill in the blanks:			
i) India has a long			
i) India has a long ii) Computer is an	_device.		
11) Many families have domestic help to take care of all their house			
iv) India is locate in the continen	t of		
v) Credit cards are known as	money .		
Q3. Match the following			
1. Kathakali	Used for transfer of documents		
2. Fruits	28		
	Dance form		
	Perishable item		
Q4. Answer the following questions:			
i) Write two main features of each of the following :			
-	Thar desert.		
ii) What is the main occupation of		hy?	
iii) What makes India a unique country?			
iv) What is an artificial satellite ? Mention two main advantages of a satellite.			
v) Name two factors that help us to select the mode of transport.			
vi) What is diference between a map and a sketch ?			
Q5. On the political map of India -			
🛱 Mark five neighbor countries of India.			
Subject-Science			
Q.1 Tick() the correct option	n.		
1. Honeybees make honey from			
(a) lac (b) nectar (c) milk (d) sugar			
2. The sting of insects, like the bees and wasps, is located on their			
(a) wing (b) back (c) mouth (d) leg			
3. Calcium, Iron and Phosphorus are examples of-			
(a) minerals (b) proteins (c) vitamins (d) carbohydrates			
4. Planting of more trees will help in-			
(a) reducing the ground water level (b) setting-up more factories			
(c) deforestation	(d) increasing the rainfa	all	
5. By drinking unclean water, one			
(a)malaria (b) dengue	(c) chikungunya	(d) jaundice	
6. A disease that may be caused b			
	(c) cholera	(d) dengue	
Q.2 Fill in the blanks.			
(a) Cutting of trees in forests caus	es a in rainfall.		
(b) removes dust fro			
(c) Carbohydrates and fats are the		to our body.	
(d) Butterflies are attracted to	flowers.		
(e) The cover, weaved by a silk mo		·	
Q.3 Write true or false for the fo			
1. A balanced diet need not contain all the nutrients.			
2. We need to purify water before drinking it.			
3. All nutrients are important for our body.			
4. We should use a ladle to take out water from a container.			
Q.4 Define the following Words			
Cholera, sting, balanced diet, nutrients, deforestation, sustaining, oil spills, filtration, purification.			
Q.5 Match the following:	, ,.		
1. Cutting of trees in the forests	water conservation	dom	
2. Collection collecting rainwate		dam	
3. Proper utilisation of water and	e	deforestation	
4. A method of preserving large of 6 Short answer type questions		clothes rain water harvesting	
Q.6 Short answer type questions.			

- 1. What is pollination?
- 2. Name the nutrients present in energy giving foods.
- 3. State one utility of dams.
- 4. Name three sources of fresh water.
- 5. State the meaning of the term 'potable water'.
- 6. Which two pollutants are often dumped by the factories into the rivers?
- 7. Write the names of two types of materials, used by farmers, to increase the production of crops.

Q.7 Answer the following questions.

- 1. Why should we eat a balanced diet?
- 2. State any three ways of conserving water at home.
- 3. What is chlorination? How does it purify water?
- 4. How can polluted water affect the crops?
- 5. How can we save ourselves from harmful insects? Subject- Maths

.

- **1. Multiple Choice Questions :-**a) Volume of a cube of edge 1 m is -
 - 3 m b) 1 m c) 1 sq. m d) 1 cu. m
 - b) The best unit to measure area is --
 - Rectangle b) square c) triangle d) circle

2. True / False :-

- i) 1 hour = 3600 seconds.
- ii) An improper fraction is less than 1.
- iii) The following figure has line segments only.
- iv) Measure of the amount of surface enclosed by a closed figure is called Area.

3. Fill in the blanks :

- i) Complete the following pattern: 100, 90, 80, 70,....,
- ii) Formula for volume of cuboid = _
- iii) In an improper fraction, the numerator will be _____ than the denominator.

4. Match the following :

- i) Area of rectangle side \times side
- ii) Area of square length \times breadth

5. Solve :

- i) I want to make a border of around a rectangular picture of length 20 cm and breadth 8 cm. What length of ribbon I need?
- ii) Change into improper fraction :

6. Solve :

- i) Draw a solid and find volume of solid in terms of unit of volume.
- ii) Create your own pattern neat and clean.

7. Solve :

Draw the angles as per their types.

a) $\angle XYZ$ (right angle) b) $\angle PQR$ (acute angle) c) $\angle ABC$ (obtuse angle)

 $7\frac{1}{7}$

8. Value Based Questions :

During summer break, Raghu went to his grandmother's house in a village. One day, when he was walking around the fields, he saw an old farmer irrigation his field of length 90 m and breadth 40 m using pipe. After sometime, Raghu saw that the farmer was tired and was sitting on the ground putting his head down and still one - fourth of the field was left to be irrigated. He immediately went to him and helped him irrigate the remaining field. The old farmer was happy and thanked Raghu.

- i) How much field was irritated by Raghu?
- ii) Which value is reflected by Raghu?
- iii) How can you help old people in their work?

Subject-Hindi

प्रश्न -1 सही शब्द से रिक्त स्थान भरिए-क. होली.....का त्योहार है। (रंगों /दीपों) ख. यह रंग है- मस्ती और...... का रंग l (उत्सकता /उल्लास) ग. होली मुख्य रूप से...... भारत का पर्व है । (दॅक्षिण /उत्तर) घ. इसे हमॅ..... में मनाते हैं । (बसंत /पतझड़) .इ. दक्षिण में मुख्यतः दो मौसम होते हैं -गरमी और...... l (सरदी /बरसात) च.हिरण्यकश्यॅप की बहन का नाम...... था । (होलिका /रमिका) प्रश्न -2 नीचे लिखे शब्दों के विलोम शब्द लिखिए-ख. दिन ग. मीठी क. सच घ. बह्त प्रश्न -3 जोड़े वाले शब्द लिखिए -ख. लेना -ग. सुबह -क. डधर-घ. रात-प्रश्न -4 नीचे लिखें शब्दों की जगह और कौन -सा शब्द इस्तेमाल हो सकता हैं ख. मेघ -ग. पानी -ਬ.ਸाँ – क. धरती -प्रश्न -5 नीचे दिए गए शब्दों से वाक्य बनाइए -ख. पर्व ग. प्रार्थना घ. मिठाइयाँ क. बसंत प्रश्न-6 दिए गए शब्दों के वचन बदल कर लिखिए-रोटी , बस्ती, लकड़ी, लाठी, प्रश्न -7 दिए गए मुहावरों के अर्थ लिखिए -क. खटिया पकड़नॉ ख. लाचार होना ग.दांत किटकिटाना प्रश्न-8 दिए गए वाक्यों के अन्त में सही विराम चिहन लगाए। क्या तुम स्कूल जाओगे बच्चे चुपचाप बैठे हैं क्या आप खाना खाएगे तुम क्या पढ रहे हो प्रश्न-9 नीचे कविता की पंक्तियां दी गई हैं। इनसे जुड़े चार सवाल बनाकर लिखिए-देखो कोयल काली है पर मीठी है इसकी बोली इसने ही तो कुक-कुककर आमों में मिश्री घोली प्रश्न-10 नीचे लिखे शब्दों के लिए उचित विशेषण शब्द लिखिए-ग. -----पानी ख. -----मॉ घ.----चिडिया क.-----बादल ड -----रोटी च. -----बच्चे छ. -----बोरी ज. -----थैलिया प्रश्न -11 दिए गए शब्दों को अलग-अलग करके लिखिए-भाई-बहन, माता-पिता. दादा-दादी, चाचा-चाची प्रश्न -12 उचित सर्वनाम शब्द छांटकर रिक्त स्थान भरिए-क. -----बाज़ार जाएंगे।(।हम/तुम) ख.मैंने -----अपने पास बुलाया। (उसे/ मुझे) घ -----मैदान में खेल रहें हैं। (वह/वे) ग.अपना काम----- करना चाहिँए।(उन्हें/ स्वयं) प्रश्न-13.पठित पाठ के आधार पर निम्न विस्तृत प्रश्नों के उत्तर दीजिए-क.स्वाति को गैस छिड़काव में बचाव का क्या रॉस्ता दिखाई दिया? ख.ब्रज की होली की क्या विशेषता है? ग. पन्ना को कौन-सी चिंता सता रही थी? घ.मां ने कोयल को क्या सिखाया है? ड.सूरज से हम क्या सीखते हैं? च. बसंत कब आता है? छ.लकड़हारे ने बौने को आलू फूंकने का क्या कारण बताया? प्रश्न-14.अतिलघुत्तरात्मक प्रश्न क. किसके रूप निराले हैं? ख. चित्रकार के सामने कौन आ गया? ग. पन्ना किस धंधे की बात कर रही थी? घ. कोयल देखने में कैसी है? ड. लकड़हारा फुंक मारकर क्या तेज़ कर रहा था? प्रश्न-15. पत्र लेखन व अन्च्छेद लेखन (निम्नलिखित में से किसी एक विषय पर लिखो-) "खेलों का महत्व" पर अन्च्छेद लिखिए । अथवॉ

भाई की शादी में अवकाश लेने के लिए प्रधानाचार्या को प्रार्थना पत्र लिखिए।

*पाठ 10 से 17 याद करो ।